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The European Regional Development Fund (ERDF) is the main EU Structural and Investment (ESI) Fund used to 

support economic development in countries and regions across Europe. 
 

ESI funds have been specifically designed to reduce structural imbalances in economic performance within and 

between EU member countries. 
 

In the UK funds are administered regionally to address regional issues. 

 

 

The strategic objective is to promote smart, sustainable and inclusive growth, achievement of economic, social 

and territorial cohesion, and high levels of employment and productivity. 
 

The Programme aims to: 

• stimulate innovation, R&D and creativity 

• encourage business growth 

• compete in the global economy 
 

The Programme has a total value of €522m, over €313m of which comes directly from the ERDF. 

  

 

 

NI IGJ website 

Invest NI website 

http://www.jobsandgrowthni.gov.uk/
https://www.investni.com/
https://www.economy-ni.gov.uk/


Programme Achievements     Programme in Numbers 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

€ 136,057,542

€ 122,253,162

€ 45,108,000

€ 9,836,184

Financial allocations from the European Regional 

Development Fund 

Priority 1 Priority 2 Priority 3 Priority 4



Programme Case Studies 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CV6 Theraputics
• Invest NI ERDF R&D support is helping

this company to invest in first-stage
clinical trials and further scientific
development on its anti-cancer drug
"CV6-168".

• CV6 will be carrying out further
scientific research with Queen’s and
initiating the clinical trial with sites
including the Belfast Health and Social
Care Trust.

 

Belfast Distillery Company

ERDF support from Invest NI via Selective 
Financial Assitance has enabled the Belfast 
Distillery Company (J&J McConnell’s 
Distillery) to regenerate Wing A of the 
Crumlin Road Gaol into a world-class 
visitor experience boosting the economy 
as both an export business, and a tourism 
offering.

49 new jobs will also be created as a result 
of this investment

 

TruCorp
TruCorp has received ERDF Grant for
Research and Development funding and
support from Invest NI to develop its new
Difficult Airway Manikin called ‘Airsim
Difficult Airway’.

TruCorp specialises in the design and
production of medical training products for
improving medical best practice, with
emphasis on Trauma and Clinical skills.

The new manikin will enable health
professionals to practice complex airway
management and intubation processes for
effective patient treatment.

  
 

Sinead Murphy | Shnuggle | Access to Finance - YouTube 

 

Read the full version of the Annual Implementation Report for 2022 
 
 

Read a summary of the Programme and its role within Northern Ireland 

https://www.jobsandgrowthni.gov.uk/case-studies/en/Shnuggle
http://www.jobsandgrowthni.gov.uk/downloads/Master_Citizens_Document_-_Draft_5.pdf
https://twitter.com/economy_ni
https://www.instagram.com/economy_ni/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC6zDOI3FEqOQkc8T2vp4xbA?view_as=public
https://uk.linkedin.com/company/dept-for-economy-ni

